GOV. MSG. NO. 226

EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

HONOLULU

BENJAMIN J. CAYETANO
GOVERNOR

March 1, 2002

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President
and Members of the Senate

Twenty-First State Legislature

State Capitol, Room 003

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two (2)
copies of the 2001 State Energy Resources Coordinator’s Annual Report,
pursuant to Section 196-4(11), Hawaii Revised Statutes. This report will also be
posted on the Department of Business, Economic Development, and Tourism’s
website | http://www.state. hi.us/dbedt/ert.

With warmest personal regards,

Aloha,

Enclosures


http://www.state.hi.us/dbedt/ert/erc/index.html

